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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Special thanks are due this week to 

all the parents of children in 4MQ 

who were able to attend their class 

assembly. It was wonderful to have 

such support for the children’s     

efforts. We would particularly like to 

thank the volunteer Morris and   

Limbo dancers for being such good 

sports! 

 

There are several events at the 

planning stage for this term, relating 

to topics on Living Things and Anglo

- Saxons. We shall advise further 

when these are finalised. 

 

Swimming started up again today 

and will continue until further notice.    

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

This week’s spellings: 

adventurous    carnivorous 

coniferous    conspicuous 

dangerous    famous 

generous    herbivorous 

joyous     marvellous 

 

Spelling pattern = ous 

 

Spellings are tested every Friday. 

Next week in English we will be working on our new 

class book ’The Arrival’ , focussing particularly upon  

inference of feelings and actions through the medium 

of drama. 

In maths we will be continuing our work on fractions, 

looking at equivalent fractions with the same value.  

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
The topic task for this fortnight links to our science topic on living things and their habitats. We 
would like the children to pick an animal of their choice and prepare a poster giving details of its 
lifecycle, habitat, feeding habits, behaviour and anything else which would be interesting to the 
rest of the class. Presentation can be in a form of your choice!  

This is the main homework and is due on Friday 19th January. 

English & Maths 


